
Defect: The product does not meet the requirements of the 

mandatory safety standard for bunk beds.  

The product has openings behind the ladder which are larger than 

the standard allows. 

Hazard: The gaps behind the ladder pose an entrapment 

hazard that may result in injury to children. 

What to do: Consumers should contact Amart Furniture to 

request a replacement panel. Replacement panels will be 
available in March 2022.

Contact details: For more information, consumers may contact 

Amart Furniture by phone on 1800 383 291 (Monday to Friday, 

9am – 5pm AEST) or via email at support@amartfurniture.com.au 

LONDON BUS BUNK BED 
Sold at Amart Furniture stores 
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